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March 4, 2025 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director BC/Yukon Command  
 
SUBJECT: Convention Reminders  
 
Memo 15.25 
   
 
 Hello Comrades, 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Kamloops for the 2025 BC/Yukon Command Convention 
from June 6-8. Please keep in mind the following dates: 
 
Resolution Deadline – March 18  
 
The deadline date for submission of resolutions for the 2025 Convention is Tuesday, 
March 18, 2025. Because of the administrative procedures involved, and Command’s 
responsibility to get the Convention Committee Reports and Resolutions booklet into the hands of 
Branches at least 45 days prior to the opening date of the Convention, resolutions submitted after 
this date cannot be accepted. Remember, we always acknowledge receipt of all resolutions. If you 
have not received an acknowledgement within 10 days of submitting your resolution, please follow 
up with the office at convention@legionbcyukon.ca to make sure your resolution was received. 
 
Registration and Convention Call 
 
The 2025 Convention Call and Registration form were sent out in Memo 12.25 as attachments. 
Please download the Convention Call and share a copy with delegates and observers as there is 
important information inside regarding hotels, transportation, etc. Copies are attached to this 
memo again, for your convenience.  
 
Credential Certificates are due to BC/Yukon Command by May 20.  
 
For any convention related questions, please reach out to the office at 
convention@legionbcyukon.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle 
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